
FOR 6TH GRADERS ONLY! 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11th, 1:00 - 3:25 PM 
 

This is a fun, loud, chaotic event filled with games, music, dancing, snacks, etc. 
following COVID-19 safety guidelines. 

 

In order for your child to participate in this event, you MUST sign and return the 
attached permission and liability waiver form. 

 

Students have been divided into 6 teams according to their homeroom: 
 

RED REINDEER, SILVER BELLS, BLUE LIGHTS,  
PURPLE PRESENTS, GREEN GRINCHES and YELLOW STARS. 

 

Students can purchase T-shirts which will be in the color assigned to their team.   
Order forms for team shirts are attached and due Friday, November 20th. 

 

NO EXTRA SHIRTS WILL BE ORDERED. 
 

Along with their team shirts, students can come to school decked out in their team 
colors…. tutus, crazy socks, feather boas, antlers, hair color, hats…. anything goes 

as long as it is within school dress code.  This is a day for the kids to have fun! 
 

STUDENTS MUST WEAR SOCKS AND TENNIS SHOES. 
 

Parents and spectators are NOT allowed to attend Holiday Havoc.  You will 
only be allowed to attend if you have already been confirmed as a volunteer. 

The volunteer shirt order forms are also due November 20th. 

 


